
 
Notice to Mariner 110 

 
SUBJECT : PROTECTION OF MARINE ENVIRONMENT 
   PROHIBITION ON PUMPING OUT TANK WASH (OIL MIXTURE)  
   AND DIRTY BALLAST WATER INTO SEA 
 
Please note, time to time the coast of Fujairah up to Dibba is suffering from oil pollutions caused as a 
result of the dirty ballast water and oil mixtures pumped into sea by some irresponsible masters. 
 
According to UAE Federal Law No. (24) of 1999 for the Protection and Development of the 
Environment please note the following, 
 

1. Port of Fujairah do not accept tanker to leave anchorage area to high seas for tank wash 
and back. 

2. Port of Fujairah do not accept last port of call of a vessel to be named as "HIGH SEAS". 

3. All tank wash should be delivered to slop collecting companies. 

4. Tankers are prohibited from discharging any polluting substance from tank wash or ballast 
water into the Water Environment unless safety measures to safeguard causing harm to 
water environment according to MARPOL requirements. 

5. Please note that the Water Environment extend up to 200 N.M from the shoreline. 
 
Please advise your principals accordingly. 


